
Hello Board, 
 
As a member of the Vichy Hills Firesafe Council I am urging you to maintain funding for our Countywide 
Firesafe Council. We are just at the beginning of “hardening” our neighborhood and homes and in a 
drought year it is especially important that we do not lose the support and momentum we have right 
now to protect our neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you. Jen Dalton 
 
Jen Dalton 

 


